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Reminder:  Year 2 Bugfest Visit 
Thank you to everyone who has already made a £6 contribution towards this visit.  We are reliant on the majority of our 
parents contributing to this visit. Please be aware that if a significant number of places are not paid for we will be unable 
to offer this visit or others like it in the future.  

Coats in school 
Please can you ensure that your child has a coat with them in school every day.  The weather is very changeable at the 
moment and can suddenly turn cold.  Many thanks. 

Slow Eaters 
Please can you encourage your children to eat their food in a sensible and timely manner.  We are finding the we having 
an increasing number of children who are not having much or any playtime as they are taking the whole lunch break to 
eat their lunch.  This has a knock-on effect in our dining hall.  We may have to get to point where we have to send 
children outside who have not completely finished their lunch. 

Planned Dates for the Summer Term  
We have today sent out a list of planned dates for your diary – please click on the following link to access this Planned 
Summer Term Dates.  We will try to keep to these dates but sometimes it is necessary to make changes due to 
circumstances that are beyond our control.  Where a change has to be made, we will always try to give you as much 
notice as possible.  These dates are intended to highlight forthcoming events and further information will be relayed 
nearer the time, if necessary. 

Busy Bees 
These children received their Busy Bee Stamp this week and this was celebrated in a year group assembly: 

 Year 1: Kiera Bulbeck, Billy Jeans, Jensen Morley, Jaxon Ness, Vinnie Serjent, Reuben Talbot and Sidney Winter.  Year 2:  
Ivy Bartholomew. 

This child finished their busy bee certificates and have received a Busy Bee Motif which can be sewed onto their 
jumper/cardigan:  Kian Lester 

Class Reading Challenge:  Raffle Winners 
I am delighted to let you know that the class winners of this week’s raffle were: 

➢ Wagtails’ Class  ➢ Woodpeckers’ Class  ➢ Kestrels’ Class  

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called 
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get the 
free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  If your child is unwell it 
is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions:  
Timetable for this half term has already been sent out.  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and 
the South Door.  You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the following link: Summer A Timetable.  

Lunch Menu 
Next week’s menu will be:  Week 3.  Please click on the following links to access the menus online: hot menu or Jacket 
Potato Menu  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class 
window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret  
Headteacher    
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